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FOR IMMEDlATE RELEASE -- APRIL 2, 1973 

WASHINGTON, D.C., APR. 2, 1973 -- Senator Bob Dole 

today announced that the Veterans Administration is 

planning a new $2.5 million laundry facility for the 

VA Center in Leavenworth. 

Dole said that design work will get underway this 

summer and bid invitations will go out next may with 

the work contract awarded a month later. Completion 

of the project is scheduled for July 1975. 

The new facility will serve VA hospitals in 

Leavenworth, Topeka and Kansas City, Mo. 

Dole said that existing laundries in the three 

hospitals are antiquated and each is in need of replacement. 
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